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Please be advised an asphalt project is scheduled to begin on Tuesday, 
June 25th “Weather Permitting” at 7:00 am. The first day, asphalt will be 
removed from the area.  The following two days, weather permitting, two 
separate lifts of asphalt will be paved.  The anticipated completion date 

for the project is Thursday, June 27th.

A few friendly reminders regarding the project:

● PLEASE KEEP ALL CHILDREN AND PETS AWAY FROM THE WORK 
AREAS.

● Access in and around the community will be heavily impacted. 
Please exercise caution, allow for extra time and only access the 
work area when absolutely necessary.  
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● Traffic will be allowed to pass through the area, and will be 
controlled by the vendor.  

● Please be advised that access to homeowner driveways as well as 
access to the Golf Club may be delayed during certain times of the 
project.

● Please be advised that the milling process scheduled for Tuesday, 
June 25th, does kick up rocks that will cause damage to vehicles if 
they are struck. 

● Alternate access to the community is available for residents, 
members, and people with approved guest passes at the 
intersection of English turn and Lake Riley Road.  This gate will be 
open daily during the project from 7 a.m. to 5 p.m.  Please reference 
the map below for the location of the alternative entrance.
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● The asphalt is drivable after installation, however, please avoid 
turning your wheels when your vehicle is not in motion, as this can 
cause damage to the newly paved road.

Please visit the project blog for updates and additional information. 
https://atlasmn.com/2019/06/bearpath-homeowners-association-2019-

asphalt-road-replacement-project/


